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INVITATION FOR PUBLIC TESTIMONY 
Your input is wanted on these nine agencies  

Arts Commission; Attorney General's Office; Department on Aging; Department of Commerce; Department of Health and 
Human Services; Ethics Commission; Jobs Economic Development Authority; State Accident Fund; and State Library  

 

Columbia, SC - The House Legislative Oversight Committee has scheduled two meetings on the dates below 
for the purpose of receiving comments from the public about nine state agencies under review.  

• Thursday, March 18, 2021, at 1:00 p.m., or 30 minutes after the House adjourns, whichever is later  - 
Room 110, Blatt Building - Opportunity for public input about the Attorney General's Office; 
Department on Aging; Department of Commerce; and Jobs Economic Development Authority  

• Thursday, April 8, 2021, at 1:00 p.m., or 30 minutes after the House adjourns, whichever is later - 
Room 110 Blatt Building - Opportunity for public input about the Arts Commission; Department of 
Health and Human Services; Ethics Commission; State Accident Fund; and State Library  

During this time, Speaker Jay Lucas and the South Carolina House of Representatives’ Legislative Oversight 
Committee are pleased to invite the public to provide comments and recommendations about these 
agencies. Due to social distancing because of the COVID-19 pandemic, you must register 48 hours in 
advance of the meeting to provide public input. Registration asks for the name and contact information for 
the individual providing testimony, and testimony may be provided via digital means upon request in the 
registration. To register go to www.scstatehouse.gov, click on "House Meeting Schedule," and click on 
the agenda for the respective meeting(s), or you may call the Committee office at (803) 212-6810.  

The Committee’s vision is for South Carolina agencies to become, and continuously remain, the most effective 
state agencies in the country through processes which eliminate waste and efficiently deploy resources 
thereby creating greater confidence in state government. Comments from people who choose to provide 
input are important to the Members of the House Legislative Oversight Committee because they may 
help direct the Committee to potential areas for improvement with these agencies.  
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